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News: 

Bromyard Scarecrow Festival 

Congratulations to Y5 and Y6 pupils who created this year's fabulous scarecrow for 

the Bromyard Scarecrow Festival. The theme this year was occupations and the St. 

Peter's scarecrow was a colourful florist. We're delighted to say that we were 

awarded 'Best Entourage' and 'Overall Winner', receiving a cheque for £50 and a 

large trophy. Thank you so much to all the children who join us to parade the 

beautiful flowers and to all who came to support us. Thank you to Mrs Rocca for 

her inspirational talents and passion for the arts. THANK YOU! Mrs H. Yarnold 
 

Our year 3 children took part in a ‘Hands up for the Planet’ workshop about planet 

earth, water consumption and use. Mr K. Eaton 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News:  

 Congratulations Mr Hollywell!  

We are delighted to announce that, following a rigorous interview 

process amongst a very strong field, Mr Hollywell has been successful 

at interview and will commence his role of Assistant Head Teacher 

from September.  

The new Senior Leadership Team at St Peter’s will consist of:  

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 

Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Samantha Nash 

Assistant Head Teacher: Mr Luke Hollywell 

It’s a very exciting time for St Peter’s and we look forward to working 

in partnership with all our families to build an even stronger St 

Peter’s. We are interested in hearing thoughts and ideas for future 

developments for the school and its wonderful children.  

Please get in touch. hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

 

Events: 

Friday 12th July: 

10.30am-11.30am 
KS1 Sports (Reception, Y1, Y2) Parents and carers welcome to attend 

 
12.00pm-1.00pm 

Family Picnic on the field for the whole school 
 

1.00pm-2.00pm 
KS2 Sports (Y3,4,5,6) Parents and carers welcome to attend 

 

Friday 5th July: 

1.30pm 

Nursery Fun Sports: You are invited to join nursery on Wednesday for an afternoon 

of sports and fun! 
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Awards: 
 

 Pupil of the Week Book Worm 
Behaviour 
Champion 

Nursery Heidi Dylan Otis 

Reception Daisy Elsa Max 

Year 1 Ruby Freddie Elsie 

Year 2 Johan Jeron Mili 

Year 3 Liliana Alfie Sidney 

Year 4 Cora Cora Oskar 

Year 5 Julia Ayanna Mason 

Year 6 Evie Isla Brianna 
 

POLITE REMINDER – SCHOOL HOURS: 
 
There is an increased number of children who are not being collected from school at 
the correct time.  Please note our school hours as follows:  
 

 

Nursery    9.00am-12.00pm-3.00pm Reception-Year 6      8.50am – 3.20pm 
 

 

Any child who is not collected on time, without prior notice, will be placed in after 
school provision and a charge of £5 per child will be applied. Thank you for your co-
operation. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Breakfast Club and After School Provision:   
(NOTE: No after school provision on Friday 19th July) 

 

Breakfast club is available from 7:45am and is £3.50 per child, per session, reduced to £3.00 

per child for siblings.   

After school provision is available until 5:30pm PROMPT and is £5.00 per child, per session, 

reduced to £4.00 per child, per session for siblings. Please note, late collection will incur a 

charge. 

 

Please ensure you book after school provision via the MCAS app by 12 noon of that day. If 

you have any problems with this, contact Mrs Unwin in the office.    

 

ALL SESSIONS MUST BE PRE-BOOKED 

REMINDER: 
During the nicer weather we take the children outside from 3.45pm-4.15pm. Please do not 
arrive to collect your children during this time as there will be no-one available to answer 
the door. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Attendance:   
 

Attendance this week is 94.6%              
 

If your child is well enough to attend school, please 

send them as it is vital they attend school as 

regularly as possible. If your child has been off 

school with a sickness bug, they only need to be 48 

hours clear before they return.  Absences must 

be reported daily either via message through 

the MCAS app, emailing gunwin@st-

peters.hereford.sch.uk or calling the school on 

01885 483237. 
 

Highest Class attendance this week goes 

to:       

YEAR 1  
 

After School Clubs:  
Available to book now on the MCAS app.  

This term clubs include: Rugby, Football, 

Striking and Fielding, Gardening/Nature, 

Book and Science Club. Clubs start w/c 3rd 

June and finish w/c 8 July. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared for School: 

Reception – Tuesday - wear kit to school 

Year 1 – Thursday – wear kit to school 

Year 2 – THURSDAY – wear kit to school 

Year 3 – Tuesday – wear kit to school 

Year 4 – TUESDAY– wear kit to school 

Year 5 – Monday – wear kit to school 

Year 6 – Wednesday – bring kit & change in school 
 

When children come in kit it allows for more time to be 

used as physical activity rather than time changing. 

 

Please come to school dressed in your 

Forest School clothes, with your outdoor 

boots/wellies in a carrier bag. 

 

Year 1 – Monday (as part our science topic, 

please bring in Forest School clothes to 

change in to for the afternoon) 

Year 6 - Thursday 

 

Friday 28th June 

Due to the KS1 and Year 3/4 film nights 

the tip top and ice cream sale will be 

during morning break time 

Please send your 

children to school with 

50p 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Mia (R) 

Theo (R) 

Simphiwe (Y2) 

Amelia (Y3) 
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June 
25th & 27th QE Enhanced  

Transition days – invited pupils 

28th Film night 3.30-5.30pm – year 3 and 4 

 

July 
TBC – Year 4 Show 

2nd Rugby tournament - TBC 

3rd Summer School Games – year 3 and 4 

3rd-5th QE Transition days – year 6 

5th Fun Sports afternoon – nursery 

8th Queenswood visit – year 1 

11th Year 6 Talent Show 7.00pm – year 6 

families 

12th Sports Day 10.30-11.30am – KS1 only 

12th Sports Day 1.00-2.00pm – KS2 only 

12th Family Picnic 12.00-1.00pm 

15th-17th Red Ridge Residential - year 6 

16th Nursery graduation 1.30pm 

17th Reception end of year celebration 1.30pm 

19th End of Term 

 

 

 

Sun Cream Policy: 
 
We recommend that parents apply ‘all 
day’ sun cream to their children before 
school on summer days. 
 
We strongly request that sun cream is 
not sent in to school for children to 
apply themselves: it is our experience 
that this is an unsatisfactory 
arrangement leading to cream not 
being properly applied and other 
health and safety concerns. 
 
School staff are not normally at liberty 
to apply sun cream to children.  In 
exceptional circumstances, where it is 
not possible (e.g. due to special needs) 
for a child to use ‘all day’ cream, 
parents are requested to contact the 
school to make special arrangements. 
 

The warm weather means lots of 
outside opportunities in school so 

please make sure your child has sun 
lotion on, wears a sun hat and brings 

in a water bottle. 
 

 

Uniform for Autumn Term:   

St Peter’s uniform can be purchased from Monkhouse  

Schoolwear Specialists.  Please follow this link: https://www.monkhouse.com/school/st-

peter-s-primary-school-urn-116666-id-372105 
 

Monkhouse have a shop in Hereford where you can purchase uniform ‘off the shelf’. 
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